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South Carolina Public Service Commission Schedules Hearing in Uniti Fiber 
GulfCo LLC Docket  

 
 
Columbia, South Carolina—The Public Service Commission of South Carolina has scheduled a hearing in 
Docket No. 2025-194-C for Monday, September 29th, 2025, at 10 a.m. in the PSC’s Hearing Room (101 
Executive Center Drive, Columbia, SC 29210). This Docket involves Uniti Fiber GulfCo LLC’s application for 
a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to provide facilities-based and resold local exchange 
(including exchange access) and interexchange telecommunications services in all areas of South Carolina open 
to competition. In addition, Uniti Fiber LLC, Uniti National LLC, and Southern Light, LLC (collectively, “Joint 
Applicants”) seek authority to complete a pro forma transfer of assets from the Joint Applicants to GulfCo (“Pro 
Forma Transaction”). 
 
In their application, GulfCo and the Joint Applicants request the Commission approve the Pro Forma 
Transaction, noting:  
 

• Pro forma transfer of assets, including certain customer contracts and related network 
infrastructure from the Joint Applicants to GulfCo.  
• Affected customers receive enterprise services including point-to-point services such as 
ethernet and/or non-telecommunications services, including but not limited to VoIP, managed 
services, and broadband internet access services.  

 
More information about this hearing can be found on the Commission’s Docket Management System at 
this link. This hearing will be broadcast live at this link.  
 
For more information, follow the Commission on Facebook, email contact@psc.sc.gov, or call 803.896.5100.  
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